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Mr. Thomas T Martin

Regional Adminisutor

Region |

U.S. Nuclear Regulatcry Commission

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, Penrsylvania 19406-1415

Subject: Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-286
License No. DPR-64

Withdrawal of Operator License Application

Reference:  NYPA Letter (IPN-96-C72), R. J. Barrett to the NRC, dated July 12, 1996,
“Submittal of Certified Operator License Applications.”

Dear Sir:

The New York Power Authority is requesting the withdrawal of the following operator
license application for Senior Reactor Operator (SRO):

. Tim Michael Jenkins

The operator license application was one of five other SRO applications submitted by
the referenced letter. The withdrawal is a result of new information presented to the

Authority after the application submittal and a subsequent medical assessment. The
Authority is making no commitments in this submittal.

If you have any qu:estions regarding this request, please contact Mr. Richard
Robenstein at (914) 736-8904.

Very truly yours,

Ropert .Barreé
Pl anager
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cc: See next page AAOL s /(,}

608020271 9607246
cDR ADOCK 05008{2)36



cC:

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. Glenn Meyer, Chief

PWR & BWR Sections

Division of Reactor Safety

Region |

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

475 Aliendale Road

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Resident Inspectors' Office
Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant
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